
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9 November 2017 

 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – PORT SIDE 

 

In accordance with GAR 75, Greyhound Racing SA Stewards were notified following the 

greyhound’s last start at Gawler on Sunday 5 November, 2017, PORT SIDE was examined 

by a Veterinarian who found the greyhound to have a broken toe.  PORT SIDE is undertaking 

a period of rest as directed by the Veterinarian. 

 

L.G. MICHALANNEY  
INTEGRITY MANAGER 


